Fiske Blvd Church of Christ
Pandemic Protocols 11/3/2021

In an effort to encourage safe behaviors while we gather on the campus / facilities of the Fiske Blvd Church of Christ, after prayerful consideration, the following protocols have been adopted:
1. Stanley Steemer cleaned / disinfected all three facilities on our campus including all carpets, tiled areas, pews, and other superficial places to eliminate virus hosting surface possibilities.
2. We will continually labor to minimize any contaminate occurrences as much as possible, therefore misting apparatus have been purchased for utilization by our custodial staff. Said instruments are to be used weekly to continue the practice of disinfecting surfaces to prevent the presence of any of the various virus strains.  
3. Social Distancing is an encouraged practice while in any of our facilities. Those who dwell together and or families that choose to are welcome to sit together. 
4. Utilization of masks is required for the safety of oneself as well as those around us. Limited numbers of masks will be available for those who may have forgotten or misplaced theirs.
5. Hand hygiene is important to overcome the spread and prayerfully will shorten our time of involvement with the virus or any of its mutated evolutions. 
We have touchless automatic hand sanitizing stations throughout our facilities and bathrooms. We have also been employing the use of touchless automatic soap dispensers in our bathrooms.
The use of our “Fiske Fingers” greeting is encouraged as a means of visual greeting that is absent physical interaction.
6. Medical statistical data as provided by the CDC and other medical institutions and or agencies continue to find great favor with the overwhelming positive outcomes of the vaccines. It is encouraged amongst our family that this life saving method be utilized for oneself as well as for the benefit of those we love!  
